

Parteen National School
Parteen
Co. Clare
www.parteenschool.ie
parteenoffice@gmail.com

(061) 340457

Principal: Gerard Ruane

Deputy Principal: Mairéad Guckian

BOM Agreed Report December 7th 2017

The BOM have ratified a revised Healthy Eating Policy. It is now available in the Policy Section of this website. Implementation will start on January 8th, 2018. We will be organising guest speakers for the children and parents on healthy eating.

A defibrillator is being purchased and will be installed before Christmas. It will be installed on the corner of the new building beside the astro-turf pitch and church car park. The Parish and BOM have shared the cost.

Please see recent Newsletters for lots of news.

We wish you all a Happy Christmas.